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January 25th, 1927.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.G.M.8, K.O.B., LL.D., 
McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q.,

Dear Sir Arthur: -

You will recall that I ras in 
corresoondence with you and your Secretary on and 
following July 14th, 1926 with a view to arranging 
to have you visit the Young Men's Canadian Club of 
Toronto and address the members upon some subject 
that you might select for the occasion. I was advised 
that your engagements did not permit your coming to 
our opening meeting and I was to submit certain dates 
for your consideration when the schedule of meetings 
for the season was arranged.

On further consideration the 
Committee responsible for arranging: speakers felt that 
as it was not possible for you to come for the opening 
rpeeting, it would be desirable to have you come at a 
time when the Club would reach its fullest development 
during the season which might be expected to be in the 
months of .larch and April.

With this in view might I renew 
the invitation already extended to you and submit for 
your consideration the following dates:- namely,

March Seventh, 1927 
March 24th,
April Fourth,

all of which fall on a Monday.

1927
1927

The Club will be greatly honoured 
by a visit from you on any one of the dates just mentioned.

As set out in previous correspondence 
the Club, following its practice with out-of-town guests 
will be pleased to defray the expenses of your visit.
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